
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s Key Worker.  

Kind regards The Nursery Team 

The Hoot 

Ozzy’s Little Owls 

 

w/b 20.10.14 

“A house is made of brick and 

beams. A home is made of hopes 

and dreams.” 

Books we are reading:  

House and home 

Where’s my home? 

Spotlight Book: 

 

Upcoming events and trips: 

Monday 20th October –New topic web 

Parent/Carer response slip due to be returned. 

Friday 24th October – End of half term - Nursery 

finishes at 3.15pm. 

Monday 3rd November – School re-opens. 

Wednesday 5th November – Pastoral Care Drop In 

(more information to follow). 

Wednesday 19th November – Family Stay and Play 

for 1 hour from 2.15pm-3.15pm. 

Wednesday 10th December – Nursery Christmas 

Performance from 2.15pm-3.15pm. 

Wednesday 17th December – Family Stay and Play 

Christmas Disco for 1 hour from 2.15pm-3.15pm. 

 

Reminders:  

Last week in Nursery the children had lots of fun 

creating houses out of shapes. We also looked at 

different animals and matched them to their homes. 

Please ensure that you enter and exit the 

Nursery every morning through the main door. 

This is to safeguard our children. The other Nursery 

door should remain closed and locked at all times. 

Reading Books will be changed this week. They 

will be changed each week now on the days below: 

Mrs Iqbal – Monday 

Mrs Wealleans/Mrs Simpson – Tuesday 

Mrs Lavin – Wednesday 

Miss Harman – Thursday 

Please ensure you child’s reading book bags goes into 

the book box in their nest on this day. 

 

 
Weekly Family Task: 

Shapes, shapes everywhere!  

Our children have loved investigating shapes this week, why not go on a shape walk around 

your house and investigate the shape of everyday objects. 

You could also make a shape picture like this one created by one our fantastic little owls! 

My Home 


